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OF CROYDON 
 

 

Publicity in connection with key decisions –  
Key decision to be part exempt 

 
The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 

Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“The regulations”) 

 
In accordance with Regulation 5(7)(a), notice is hereby given that part of the meeting 
to consider the following key decision is intended to be taken on behalf of the London 
Borough of Croydon by the Cabinet in a private session on or after 11 June 2018. This 
follows the 28 day notice of the intention to make a key decision, published on 11 May 
2018. 
 
Purpose of decision: Delivering Westfield 

 
Document to be submitted: Report and confidential report from Heather 

Cheesbrough, Director of Planning & Strategic Transport 
  
Key decision no. 0718CAB 
 
Copies of the documents pertaining to the public part of this meeting, once they 
become available in accordance with Regulation 7 and provided they are not subject 
to any prohibition or restriction on their disclosure will be available at Access Croydon, 
Bernard Weatherill House, 8 Mint Walk, Croydon, CR0 1EA, and on the Council’s 
website. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the requirements of Regulation 5(6)(a) have been complied 
with. 
 
This decision cannot reasonably be deferred because to do so would put the timetable 
for the impementaiton of the Compulsory Purchase Order at risk. Notice of the key 
decision was given in good time but it was only confirmed subsequently that part of the 
meeting would need to be held in private subsequent to paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A 
of the Local Government Act 1972.   
 
Other documents may be submitted to the decision maker and to request details of 
these documents contact Victoria.lower@croydon.gov.uk  
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